
 

02 May 2024 

Sonya van de Geer 
Principal Adviser, Aviation and Maritime Ministry of 
Transport 

Wellington 

 
Via email at s.vandegeer@transport.govt.nz; airservices@transport.govt.nz 

 

 
Kia ora koutou 

 
Queenstown Airport appreciates the opportunity to comment on the re-authorisation of the North 
Asia Alliance Agreement between Air New Zealand and Cathay Pacific. 

 
The importance of efficient international air connectivity to New Zealand is supported by Queenstown 
Airport. We believe that the alliance between Air New Zealand and Cathay Pacific helps to achieve 
these outcomes. Accordingly, Queenstown Airport supports the re-authorisation of this alliance. 

 
We are happy to respond to any questions the Ministry of Transport may have in relation to this 
position. 

 

 
Ngā Mihi 

 

Glen Sowry 
Chief Executive Officer 
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